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1302 S. Avenida Vega, Tucson, 85710 • (520) 584-7500 • (520) 584-7502 FAX 
 

PARKING 

TUSD Student Support Services 
African American Student Services Department 
 
 
 
August 22, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
On behalf of the African American Student Services Department, we invite you to our 
1st Quarter Parent Event on September 15, 2016 in the Palo Verde High School 
Auditorium.  As part of the meeting we will have the opportunity to have a special guest 
speaker Mr. Antwone Fisher.  Antwone Fisher, whose life was the inspiration for a 
major motion picture starring Denzel Washington, will be speaking with us and will 
share his life story about overcoming obstacles.  Please join us for a night with Mr. 
Fisher.  He will also be available for autographs and photos immediately following his 
presentation. The registration and sign-in will start promptly at 5:30 p.m.  The program 
will start at 6:00 p.m.   
 
What:   1st Quarter Parent Event 
When:  Thursday, September 15, 2016 
Where: Palo Verde High School - Auditorium 

1302 S. Avenida Vega, Tucson, 85710 
Parking: Eastside of the campus 
Time:  6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
To RSVP and ask questions, please feel free to call 
our office at 584-7500 or email 
patricia.guevara@tusd1.org.   
 
On behalf of our department and the students we serve, we appreciate your partnership 
and look forward to seeing you on September 15, 2016.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jimmy Hart, Director  
www.tusd1.org/aastudies 
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